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December 13, 2018 

Bluffton Branch Library To Close Immediately 
Due to Power Issues  

The Bluffton Branch Library will be closed effective immediately until at least noon 
tomorrow, Friday, December 14, due to power issues. An update will be issued as 
soon as the library reopens.  

For more information about Beaufort County Library System branches and 
programs, visit www.beaufortcountylibrary.org or call 843-255-6430. 
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